
 

Reception end of Autumn 1 Newsletter 

19.10.23 

This newsletter is to celebrate and share some of the learning that Reception has been doing over this half term.  

Our topic has been In my World 

I would like to start by saying how proud we are of all your children and how well they have settled into school this half term. 

Welcome to the Camrose Family  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We baked carrot cakes. They 

were very yummy! We had to 

grate the carrot, mix, scoop 

and measure the ingredients. 

We have been learning to use the 

mouse on the computer. We used the 

mouse to click and drag features onto 

a face. We have been using the 

whiteboard to draw our family 

members. 

We have been exploring free-flow 

learning inside and outside. 

We have been matching an amount 

to a number and exploring the 

composition of numbers. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating Awesome Attendance~ 
Congratulations to the following children in Reception who have achieved awesome attendance this half term at 93% or above.  

RMS RSN 

Joseph          Kevin                    

Ayushiba 

Aisha        Nicholas                           

Amyr 

Denis Amira                           Patrick Sama        Stefania                      

Nazrana 

Achim           David                      

Noah 

Linia    Noah                               

Iosua 

Mohamed                           Sarah Iosif                 Mathias                 

Rukaya 

Sudais                                Robert Muhammad                   Hanzala             

Tulsi                                 Vianna Ruqayyah                        Reda         

Clarissa                               Ethan Daria               Linda              Emanuel 

Heisi                               Salome Rebecca                              Mahdia 

Aliya                               Diana Marwa            Harun                 David 

Congratulations to you all - keep it up, let’s hope that we have even more children next half term!  

Attendance news for Autumn 2: There will be an exciting treat at the end of every half term for all children who achieve at 

least 93% or above attendance. Mrs Yasui our attendance officer has commented that Reception’s overall attendance has been very 

good this half term – Well done! 

Let’s work together to improve the attendance of all the Reception childre 

We have been learning the story we’re 

going on a bear hunt. We went on our 

own bear hunt in the garden. 

 

 

We collected food for the food bank 

in our local community. A small 

group of children delivered the food to 

the food bank. 



 

The following children have been demonstrating our learning behaviours in school, well done! 

RMS: Patrick has been an ‘exploring elephant’ exploring all the different learning activities inside and outside. 

      Ethan has been a ‘link and learn’ lion making links with his learning. 

      Vianna has been a ‘safe snake’ she has been holding the scissors correctly and safely. 

      Heisi has been a ‘persevering parrot’ he has been trying his best with his learning, he keeps trying and doesn’t give up. 

      Elizabeth has been a ‘proud peacock’ she has been proud of her learning. 

      Arianna has been a ‘creative chameleon’ she has been creating models, pictures and paintings using her own ideas.  

      Noah has been a ‘go for it gorilla’ he has been having a go at lots of different activities. 

      Clarissa has been a ‘kind crocodile’ she has been helping her friends in the classroom. 

RSN: Stefania has been an ‘exploring elephant’ exploring all the different learning activities inside and outside. 

      Jiyaan has been a ‘link and learn’ lion making links with his learning. 

      Daria has been a ‘safe snake’ she has been holding the scissors correctly and safely. 

      Iosua has been a ‘persevering parrot’ he has been trying his best with his learning, he keeps trying and doesn’t give up. 

      Emanuel has been a ‘proud peacock’ he has been proud of his learning. 

      Rukaya has been a ‘creative chameleon’ she has been creating models, pictures and paintings using her own ideas.  

      Noah S has been a ‘go for it gorilla’ he has been having a go at lots of different activities. 

      Marwa has been a ‘kind crocodile’ she has been helping her friends in the classroom. 

 

 

       

       

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Soon ……  Christmas Concert – letter will follow, Christmas craft morning, Christmas parties, daily tooth brushing will be starting after half 

term. 

Our topic next half term will be Fairy Tales. 

Each class will have a story time bear called Bertie who will be coming home to spend each weekend with different children to promote reading for pleasure. 

Each class will have a Maths monster that will choose a child to spend the weekend with to practise their Maths learning. 

Workshops next half term: Parents will be invited to watch a Phonics lesson look out for the invite, Reading Workshop. We look forward to seeing you at our 

workshops, enjoy the half term holiday! 

 

Reminders 

 Remember to log onto your child’s Collins e-book account and support your child to read their book – all logins are at the front of your child’s reading 

record, please see a member of staff if you’re having difficulty logging on. 

 Please support your child to learn to read their tricky words once they know their words then they will get a stamp and a prize. 

 All reading for pleasure library books will be changed every Friday, please ensure that your child has their book in their bag ready 

to choose another book to share with you at home. 

 RMS and RSN PE days are every Thursday - please ensure that your child comes into child dressed in their PE kit on this day. 

 Please don’t forget to go on an Autumn walk over the half term and fill up your bag with Autumn treasures. 

 Please email any photos of places you visit to Jenni and mark for the attention of Miss Stephens or Mrs Nedyalkov we would love to 

see them and it provides opportunities for your child to share what they have been doing at home. 
Thank you for your continued support, Reception Team  

 

 

 


